Julie Glover

I CAN'T STAND THAT THIS ISSUE HAS COME UP AGAIN! It has been demonstrated time
and again that fish farming is a BAD IDEA.

YOU MUST ENSURE THAT the serious pollution and water quality risks posed by this industry
are fully considered by Ecology during this permitting process. EXACTLY WHAT IS THE
PROBLEM WITH DOING THAT?

WE DO NOT WANT Cooke Aquaculture Pacific to get a permit modification to raise steelhead.



